Public Service Association of New South Wales

General Secretary: Anne Gardiner • President: Sue Walsh

160 Clarence Street, Sydney

GPO Box 3365, Sydney NSW 2001

Telephone:

1300 772 679

Facsimile:

02 9262 1623

E-mail:

psa@psa.asn.au www.psa.asn.au

Internet: ABN:

83 717 214 309

In reply please quote: AG:MG

. .

10th February, 2015

Ms Vicki Telfer Executive Director NSW Industrial Relations GPO Box 5469 SYDNEY NSW 2000

By Email: vicki.telfer@industrialrelations.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Telfer

Further to the discussions on 5 February 2015 between the Association and NSW IR, the Association requests that the government consider a proposal for a one year Award for a 2.5 percent salary increase consistent with the Wages Policy. This proposal is made on a "without prejudice" basis.

Should the government be prepared to reach an agreement in these terms, the final decision of the Association would be subject to a process of membership consultation and endorsement.

I would appreciate it if you could obtain instructions from the government in relation to the above as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

ANNE GARDINER
General Secretary